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Introduction of New Ownership 
 
 
 
After nearly forty years of dedication to the business, we have decided that it is time for us to close this segment of our lives 
and look forward to what the next has to offer.  I would like to thank you for the productive relationship we have enjoyed and 
your loyalty to Butterfly Sprinkler Products over the years.  
 
It is our pleasure to introduce Peter and Tammie Douglass, who will be taking over the reins effective September 15, 2014. 
Although it is difficult to let go, we are relieved to have energetic new ownership, who share our fundamental business model 
based on delivering high quality products coupled with solid customer service.  In anticipation of this transition, we have 
been working closely with Peter and Tammie over the past months to ensure your needs will continue to be supported in the 
future.  We are confident that you will find Peter & Tammie a pleasure to work with. 
 
We thank you for your business support over the years. It was our pleasure to have been of service to you and we wish you 
continued success in the years to come. 
 
 
 
 
Frank & Gail Powell 
Proprietors-Retired 
 

 “We are very excited to carry on the Butterfly Sprinkler Products legacy locally in the West Kootenays. 
Frank and Gail have proven that it is possible for a small business to be competitive if you maintain the 
basic principles of quality and customer service.  We hope you will give us the opportunity to prove that 
we can deliver on those principles.”  

                    Peter & Tammie Douglass 
 
 
 
 
 

 


